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19th March 2021 
 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

Easter Bunny Hop 

On Monday 29th March both Nurseries (Ladybirds and Caterpillars), Reception, Year 
1, and Year 2 children are supporting our local hospice; St Luke’s in raising money 
for their Bunny Hop event.  

The children will bring home a sponsor form for you to encourage family and friends 
to help raise money for such a good cause. 

The children will receive Bunny ears and a small piece of chocolate from St Luke’s 
on the day for participating.  

All money must be paid at the office with the sponsor form by Wednesday 31st March 
2021. 

We look forward to seeing you. 

Kindest regards 
 
 
Sarah Tomlinson 
Headteacher 
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